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We are excited to welcome several new sponsors to the 2021 season. 
 Gift cards for every heat race winner, tire giveaways, new Rookie

Rewards Program and more. Follow us on social media for more details.

Have you seen the video retired driver Kortney
Slavick created featuring our drivers and why they
love quarter midget racing?  Check it out on social

media and our YouTube Channel.
https://youtu.be/cpVXtkPs1Qc

 

To unsubscribe from our newsletter please email info@netitanseries.com

Check out our website
netitanseries.com

Preregistration for Honey Brook Speedway will
be open April 27-May 11th.

 
Syracuse preregistration will be open 

May 18th-25th.

 
Preregister for a discount of $40 per car. If

registered after the deadline the fee will be $50
per car.   Register by Friday to receive passing

points.  

We will have 2021 t-shirts in safety orange and
grey available for preorder and purchase at the
track.  There will also be two choices of hats.   

 Get your merchandise before it sells out!


